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Comments: | am writing in regards to the wild horses in the Onaqui Herd Management Area (HMA) of Dugway,
Utah. These horses are very popular and also an important part of the ecosystem. Reducing them to 50 horses is
unfair considering their importance and unjustified. Cattle are not native to this land and because of profit
motives, are taking over what should be the horses' land.

I urge you to give the Mustang's a fair share of THEIR land and do what is best for THEM, not for the
pocketbooks of cattle ranchers.

Thank you!



